TOWN OF MIDDLETOWN

Office of the Town Clerk
P.O. Box 577

Margaretville, NY 12455
(845) 586-4566

(845) 586-1775 - Fax
NOTICE


Notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Middletown will be holding a Special Meeting on Wednesday, June 21, 2017, at 5:00 p.m., at the Town Hall, located at 42339 State Hwy 28, Margaretville, NY.


The purpose of this Special Meeting is to go to review the contract with LVDV Operations for the Arkville and Halcottsville Water Districts and any other related issues that may come before the Board.

This Meeting is open to the general public.


By Order of the Town Board.

Dated:  June 15, 2017






Patricia F. Kelly







Town Clerk







Town of Middletown 
